
Date: 31.12.2023

NOTICE

All  the  students  of  Serampore  College,  both PG and UG, are  hereby informed that  STUDENTS’
WEEK ACTIVITY – 2024 will be celebrated from January 02 to January 08, 2024. The success of
these programmes solely depends on the  active participation of the students. Therefore, all the students
are requested to attend these programmes. The details of the programmes are given in the College
website.
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